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District and Bankruptcy Courts Closed 
Thursday, November 28, 2024 

 
 
The United States District and Bankruptcy Courts offices in Boise, Coeur d’Alene 
and Pocatello will be CLOSED on Thursday, November 28, 2024, in observance 
of Thanksgiving.  The Courts will reopen under normal operating hours on 
Friday, November 29, 2024. 
 


